Date

MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type recipient’s address]
Re:  Medicare Part D Drug Plan - Non-Creditable Coverage
Dear Employee:

This letter along with the attached Notice of Non-Creditable Coverage is to inform you that  MACROBUTTON  AcceptAllChangesInDoc "[Click here and type Company’s name]" ’s Drug Plan does not qualify as creditable coverage.  This means you should seriously consider purchasing one of the Medicare Part D Drug Plans to protect yourself against the late enrollment penalty if you are or your dependent is:

· Over 65 and eligible for Medicare 
· Disabled and eligible for Medicare 

· Has end stage renal disease and is eligible for Medicare 
· You are on COBRA and eligible for Medicare, or 

· If you enter one of the above categories in the near future

Please read and keep the attached Notice of Non-Creditable Coverage with your files for future reference.  This letter and the attached Notice of Non-Creditable Coverage mean that you should seriously consider purchasing a Medicare Part D Drug Plan.
In addition to the sources mentioned in the attached notice, you can find further detailed information about the Medicare Drug Coverage by visiting the Medicare website at: http://www.medicare.gov/
With best regards,
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type your name]
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